
From: Lauren Ford 

Sent: 08 December 2023 11:19 

To: Planning 

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 

2023/4501/P 

 

Hi there,  

 

Could the below please be added as a comment to 2023/4501/P.  

 

Thanks 

Lauren 

 

Lauren Ford   
Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/4501/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Lauren,  

 

Thank you for bringing this application to the attention of the Neighbourhood Forum.  The Forum 

does not have any comment to make in this instance. 

 

Kind regards, 

Nancy 

 

Nancy Mayo 

Secretary 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/


REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  

  

 

 


